HIPAA ALERT!!!!  In line with the new HIPAA regulations concerning protected health information, it is important that you understand that any case information you present from your work, will need to be de-identified.  What this means is that any information that would allow someone to know who the person was needs to be changed or eliminated.  This includes obvious things like names and birth dates but may also contain other information that is so unique to the person that it will allow for identification, including diagnosis, race/ethnicity, or gender.  If diagnosis, race/ethnicity, or gender is directly related to the case presentation it can be included if you are confident it will not allow for identification.
